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13/08/2022 

MRS Sandra Jenner 
50 Woodbine ST 
North Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Having just read the plans for public transport I think council should look again. It is a long walk 
from Seaforth Oval or Kempbridge Ave to Bangaroo St and only transport to Manly is by 
catching 172 to Seaforth then waiting for 144 to Manly Returning from Manly one has to get the 
hospital Bus 141 and alight at Seaforth and wait for 172 returning from VVynyard alighting from 
Woodbine Street shops and another two blocks walk to 16 Bangaroo Street. No objection to 
development but unfair to let people assume the transport is good in this area as clearly it is 
not. 
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